
From: Mahmoud Naeeni 

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 10:25 AM 

To: Amanda Dunn <amanda.dunn@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City Files: D01-20008 and D02-20014 

Hi Amanda 

Thanks for Notice of Complete Applications for the above files, My name is Mahmoud 
Naeeni with my Wife Fatemeh Naeeni  we are owners of 120 Cartier Cres. Richmond 
Hill, first neighbor to the above project, we have some serious concerns about this 
project and damage it will do to our house and we want to attend the Council Public 
Meeting, it would be appreciated if you advise us about this meeting in advance. 

Thanks and Regards 

Mahmoud Naeeni 

Fatemeh Naeeni 

21 Earl Grey Crt 

Richmond Hill ON L4B 4E8 


